
                Livonia Public Schools 
Facilities and Operations 

 
 
 
Date:  May 11, 2022    
 
To: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
    
From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:    Recommendation to Award the Purchase of Two Sound Boards 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the purchase of two (2) sound boards; 
one for Stevenson High School and one for Franklin High School.  Advanced Lighting & 
Sound is the lowest responsible bidder.  The total cost of both sound boards is 
$78,600.00.  This will be financed through the General Fund. 
 
The sound boards at both Stevenson High School and Franklin High School are working 
intermittently, losing communication to different aspects of the sound and lighting at the 
Performing Arts Centers.  Only one vendor submitted a bid, Advanced Lighting & Sound. 
 
The vendor that participated in this bid is listed below: 
 
 Advanced Lighting & Sound Troy, MI $78,600.00 
 
Rationale:  The current sound boards do not have after-market parts available. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  K. Oaks 
 
 


